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Hello dance families, 

Welcome to March! I know it’s still a bit cold out, but in the dance 

world, Spring time means performance time! We’ve got a lot to 

talk about!   

 

First of all, this is your 100th reminder that recital is set for     

Friday, May 8 at 7 p.m., and Saturday, May 9 at 2:30 p.m. Our 

theme is “The Fusion MixTape”, featuring music from the 90’s. 

Get ready to DANCE and have a LOT of fun during this show! 

  

How many of the kiddos have LOVED their costumes? That’s    

always such a fun time for them. For dancers who have brought 

costumes home (which is ALL of them at this point) - please make 

sure they are HANGING up in a closet (and out of reach of little 

hands). They will need some time to get the wrinkles out. And 

they shouldn’t be worn until it is picture and dress rehearsal time! 

Studio pictures will be Tuesday, March 31 and Wednesday, April 

1 at the Studio. Jeff Barker will be taking our photos again this year. A schedule with more 

information will be sent out in the coming weeks. 

 

A reminder on DRESS CODE: For ALL classes, dancers should be in clothes that allow easy 

movement - no denim, jeans, or anything restrictive. Hair should be pulled out of the face. 

And if the dancer is in a 1st grade or OLDER class, they should always be bringing their 

dance shoes to class. I appreciate your help in this area!  Any other dress code reminders can 

be found in the student handbook (located on the website). 

 

Please take a moment to review all of the rehearsal, picture, and performance dates in the 

box on this newsletter! Also note that all accounts must be up to date by MARCH 13TH in 

order for your dancer to participate in recital. There is lots to keep track of, and I am so     

appreciative of those who take note of all the details.  

Keep Dancing! 

--Miranda 

Fusion DanceWorks       Miranda Bushaw Beyer       563.608.2188       fusiondanceworks@gmail.com 

Dates To Remember: 

• Final Tuition          

Payment Due:       

March 2 

• ALL ACOUNTS  

CURRENT BY:               

MARCH 13 

• Studio Pictures:      

March 31 & April 1 

• Dress Rehearsal:     

April 4, May 5, May 7 

• NO Regular Classes: 

May 4 — May 7 

• Dance Recital:        

May 8 at 7:00 p.m.            

May 9 at 2:30 p.m. 


